

12th Asia-Oceania Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Congress
Congress Secretariat
The Conference Company
PO Box 90040
Auckland
New Zealand

8 February 2010

Professor J Hans Delhi 110017 INDIA

Dear Prof Hans,

12th Asia-Oceania Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Congress Aotea Centre, Auckland, New Zealand 1-4 March 2011

On behalf of the Organising Committee of the 12th Asia-Oceania Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Congress to be held in Auckland, New Zealand from 1-4 March 2011, it is with great pleasure we invite you as a speaker for the Congress. Further information regarding this invitation will be attached.

The 1st Asia-Oceania Otolaryngology Congress was held in Manila in 1967, and has been held every 4 years since. Most recently the Congress was held in Pattaya in 2007, Kuala Lumpur in 2003, and Manila in 1999. It has an established tradition and a prominent position in the ORL-HNS Calendar. We expect that the 12th Congress will attract up to 1500 delegates from 42 countries.

"Ethical Outcomes" is the theme of the conference and speakers are asked to consider Quality and Cost-effectiveness as major issues. The meeting will be held in conjunction with the Annual Scientific Meeting of both the New Zealand Society of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery, and the New Zealand Audiology Society.

We very much hope that you can accept this invitation, and join us in Auckland in 2011.

Kind regards

Professor Randall Morton

(Allen &

Convenor, 12th Asia-Oceania Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Congress